
      HOPEWELL TOWNSHIP 
YORK COUNTY PA 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
MINUTES FOR SPECIAL MEETING 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING 
DECEMBER 30, 2014 

 
 

Chairman Manifold called the meeting to order at 3:02 PM. Present were Supervisors Aaron 
Manifold, David Wisnom and Shannon Wolf.  
 
GUIDERAIL AT ZEIGLER SCHOOL ROAD – Roadmaster Donnie McCauslin was present to 
discuss replacing the wire guiderail that was damaged recently.  He submitted price quotes 
from L.S. Lee Inc. - $10,999.38 and Chemung Supply Corporation - $9,670.00.  The Board 
authorized him to make arrangements with Chemung to complete this replacement as soon 
as possible. 
 
2015 FINAL BUDGET – The Board reviewed the 2015 Final Budget submitted by Schaub.  
The only change from the proposed budget was the cost for new computers and software 
was reduced from $25,000 to $10,000.  Wisnom motioned to approve the Final Budget as 
submitted.  Wolf seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT – There were no requests. 
 
ADJOURNMENT – The meeting was adjourned at 3:26 PM. 
 
 
 
 
        _______________________________ 
        Patricia R. Schaub 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


